
Page 1 

NCGC December 

General Meeting 

December 4, 2014 
 

The December meeting was held at The Club at Falcon Point.  A short business 

meeting preceded the luncheon. 

 

President Alice Brown called the meeting to order at 12:24, and welcomed members. 

Alice thanked Pat Chislett and Gayle Spence for coordinating the luncheon and all 

the programs for our club. 

 

There was not Treasurer's report. 

 

Nominating Committee-Maddy Gardner reported on the progress of the upcoming 

elections. 

 

Programs: Gayle and Pat reported the results of the Houston Federation Flower Shop 

and the upcoming events. 
 

Federation: Alice mentioned that the Houston Federation lunch is next Friday. 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 12:30pm; lunch followed. 


